
5 Stars / Best Buy
“This superb blend displays 

flavors of cocoa, spices, 
vanilla, raisins, walnuts, and 
cinnamon. Its finish is long, 
silky, and biscuity.” -Spirit 
Journal

Bas Armagnac Delord

25 Yrs
Aged 25 Years Minimum

5 Stars / Best Buy
“This superb blend displays 

flavors of cocoa, spices, 
vanilla, raisins, walnuts, and 
cinnamon. Its finish is long, 
silky, and biscuity.” -Spirit 
Journal

Bas Armagnac Delord

25 Yrs
Aged 25 Years Minimum

5 Stars / Best Buy
“This superb blend displays 

flavors of cocoa, spices, 
vanilla, raisins, walnuts, and 
cinnamon. Its finish is long, 
silky, and biscuity.” -Spirit 
Journal

Bas Armagnac Delord

25 Yrs
Aged 25 Years Minimum

5 Stars / Best Buy
“This superb blend displays 

flavors of cocoa, spices, 
vanilla, raisins, walnuts, and 
cinnamon. Its finish is long, 
silky, and biscuity.” -Spirit 
Journal

Bas Armagnac Delord

25 Yrs
Aged 25 Years Minimum

5 Stars / Best Buy
“This superb blend displays 

flavors of cocoa, spices, 
vanilla, raisins, walnuts, and 
cinnamon. Its finish is long, 
silky, and biscuity.” -Spirit 
Journal

Bas Armagnac Delord

25 Yrs
Aged 25 Years Minimum

5 Stars / Best Buy
“This superb blend displays 

flavors of cocoa, spices, 
vanilla, raisins, walnuts, and 
cinnamon. Its finish is long, 
silky, and biscuity.” -Spirit 
Journal

Bas Armagnac Delord

25 Yrs
Aged 25 Years Minimum

5 Stars / Best Buy
“This superb blend displays 

flavors of cocoa, spices, 
vanilla, raisins, walnuts, and 
cinnamon. Its finish is long, 
silky, and biscuity.” -Spirit 
Journal

Bas Armagnac Delord

25 Yrs
Aged 25 Years Minimum

5 Stars / Best Buy
“This superb blend displays 

flavors of cocoa, spices, 
vanilla, raisins, walnuts, and 
cinnamon. Its finish is long, 
silky, and biscuity.” -Spirit 
Journal

Bas Armagnac Delord

25 Yrs
Aged 25 Years Minimum


